
Tigers in the Grassmarket!

There will be an animal invasion on Sunday, June 30 in the
central Grassmarket area. After the recent free Shetland Pony
Rides, the Grassmarket will welcome the Gambado Edinburgh Team
to entertain children  and families.
The event to be held from 12 to 3:00pm will be filled with fun
activities for children, from interactive games, magic tricks,
to balloon modelling, action songs and games. The Gambado
Tiger will also be around for photos and cuddles with the big
softy!
‘Gambado  activities  always  keep  children  entertained.  With
Gambado, children can play, learn and explore,’ said Michelle,
Assistant Manager with Gambado Edinburgh.
‘We’re very excited about coming to the Grassmarket area and
providing families with some entertainment in this ambient
setting.’
The activities will be free of charge, with no reservations
required.
The Global Treasure App for the Grassmarket and surrounding
areas  will  also  be  launched  on  the  same  day.  Follow  the
Treasure Hunters to see how well you know the Grassmarket
area.
Simply visit the central Grassmarket on Sunday 30 June 2013
and join in the fun.
For  more  information  visit  the
link  https://www.facebook.com/events/466487253444132/  or
contact the Greater Grassmarket Business Improvement District
at info@grassmarket.net.
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